
2016 marks the 25th Anniversary of the Association. Starting now, 

we are preparing for our milestone publication, an 

approximately 200 page Anniversary Book documenting our 

development from the start in 1991 up to now - and we need 

your help. The book will be published in 2016 – our 25tth 

Anniversary. 

Working title right now is “25 Years of Culinary Footprints”  

and we invite you to share with us the following: 

Photographs (b/w and color) with photo captions 

Unforgettable anecdotes related to HKCA (up to 50 words) 

Appreciation statements of personalities (chefs or otherwise 

as long as they have relevance for the HKCA) 

Highlights that you witnessed since becoming part of the 

HKCA family  

Anything that you can think of that is worth sharing with us. 

Please send all contributions (word file) and high resolution 

photos to HKCA25@ultrafuture.com.hk 
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